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Aborigines had left the Cumeroogunga Station because of fears that they were to be 
deprived of their children, in the opinion of the Australian Aborigines’ League. 
 
An assurance that children will not be taken from parents at the station, and that an 
inquiry will be held into the conduct of the station is being sought from the Premier of 
New South Wales (Mr Stevens) by the League. 
 
After a meeting of the league’s executive last night the president (Mr A. P. Burdeu) 
said he believed that if the assurance were given the 200 aborigines who had left the 
station would return. 


